
 

 

 
 
 
 

Graham Holdings Company to Audiocast Annual Meeting Presentation 
 
 

ARLINGTON, VA. – April 25, 2019-- Graham Holdings Company (NYSE: GHC) will audiocast its 
presentation of the Annual Meeting of Shareholders on May 2, 2019 at 8:30 am (EDT). 
 
The live audiocast with slides will be accessible via a link on the Company’s website, 
www.ghco.com. A transcript of the presentation will also be posted on the Investor Relations 
section of the website. 
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Contact: Pinkie Mayfield 
   (703) 345-6450 
   Pinkie.Mayfield@ghco.com 
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